
Kenilworth Homes Association 
Dec 4, 2013 Board Meeting and Dinner 

 

 
The meeting was held at the home of Chris Hefner.  
 
Director’s in Attendance:    Term on Board expires in 
 Kelly Young -     OP    President           2015    
 Jerry Fladung -  OP    Vice President  2014 
 Ed McGurren  -   PV    Secretary   2014  
 Chris Hafner -    PV    Treasurer           2015 
 Floyd Wohlrab-  OP    Communications          2015   
 Bruce Ridge -    PV    Landscape           2015  

Amber Hipp -     PV    Director   2014 
 
Kelly Young called the meeting to order  
 
Financial Report: Chris Hafner – The financials were reviewed by the board. The Board voted to 
assume the increase from Deffenbaugh for the South Kenilworth residents.   
 
Communications: The Board discussed the list of emails we have collected from homeowners. 
Bruce Ridge will coordinate a project to increase the number emails we can use to contact 
homeowners on a more timely basis.   
 
Kelly Young reported on a meeting at Villa Medici regarding safety/speed bumps. Over 20 
homeowners attended and discussed several options that might slow down speeders during school 
drop off and pickups and throughout 24/7.  
 
The next Board meeting was scheduled for March 13, 2014.   
   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:15pm.                            Submitted by Ed McGurren, Secretary 
 


